
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund II (HEERF II)  

Quarterly Report – April 2021 

 

SMU did not receive our allocation for HEERF II funds until late March 2021. As of April 10th, 2021 we 
have not awarded any HEERF II funds. We are setting up the required internal processes to track and 
award. 

SMU will begin awarding HEERF II by the end of April 2021. 

SMU continues to offer emergency aid for students from SMU and donor sources. 


